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Minutes 
Economic Development Committee 

November 15, 2016 
 
Attendees included Steve Russo, Tom Humphreys, Tad Putney, Wendy Walter, Eric 
Bernstein, Donna Marsh, Ron Pelletier and Valerie Rearick. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the October 18th, 2016 meeting were approved as amended. 
 
Signs for Entering Brookline 
Tad distributed packets containing more information about the signs Hollis installed. 
Attendees discussed the number of signs to get, 2 for Route 13 and 1 for Route 130. Other 
items to consider: 

- Wendy suggested contacting artists in town who could help with the design. She 
will pursue with other artists and will provide feedback during January’s meeting. 

- Define exact location 
- Obtain Selectboard resolution, Letter to NH DOT asking permission 
- State right of way and regulations about size 
- Obtain permission from land owners if necessary 
- Financing 

 
Update on New Businesses 
The Dunkin’ Donuts restaurant will be finished early December. Attendees discussed 
contacting the Mottas about a Grand Opening / Ribbon Cutting. The EDC will offer 
working with them on the ceremony. 
 
Other Items 

- Welcome Binder. We will review it at the next meeting to see if it needs updates. It 
was suggested to add a QR Code with the link to the Business Directory. 

- ‘Business After Hours”. Tad and Steve will attend the event. Eric will have his 
own table. Gale already confirmed that she would be there as well. 

 
Next Meeting 
The next meeting was set for Tuesday, January 24th – 6:30 pm. (No meeting in December) 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm. 
 
Minutes submitted by Valerie Rearick. 
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